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Parent Information   
Wednesday, January 27, 2021  

Typically, LCHS hosts an in-person Parent-Information Night in late January, but due to the COVID-19 environment and restrictions, we 

will be providing online resources to start the transition from middle school to high school. The information will be published on January 

27, 2021 and will have three parts. The information will be accessible through an email using School Messenger and the information will 

be posted on the LCHS website (https://lake-central.lcsc.us/) on January 27, 2021. The three parts to the information will be broken down 

as follows: 

 

Part I: Principal Welcome Message 

An informational video and presentation from the LCHS principal on making the transition from middle school to high school, important  

information, important dates (to include summer pool and PE information), and resources to make your transition to high school  

successful. 

 

Part II: Freshman Course Selection Guide 

The Freshman Course Selection Guide will contain descriptions for all the academic courses freshmen students can take. In addition,  

several of the teachers have made videos and provided additional information that describe the classes in greater detail. A QR code will be 

provided in the description in order to access the video and/or class information. 

 

Part III: Information on Clubs and Organizations 

We will provide a listing with QR codes that describe the different clubs and organizations we have at LCHS. We encourage all our  

students to get involved in different activities while in high school. By reviewing the list and reviewing the materials, our incoming  

freshmen may be able to find a club that they would like to join. 

 

As we get closer to the start of the school year (August 10, 2021) and assuming COVID restrictions relax, we will have opportunities for  

incoming freshmen and their parents to tour the campus and become familiar with the school building. 

Follow us on social media!  
  

@LCHS_Guidance  @lakecentralhighschool 

https://lake-central.lcsc.us/?fbclid=IwAR3wrj-Il81FEf2anf5RGJi-UITq8itaYASKMKAZSplLXUTXofxP1lRsKmU

